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Weekly Attendance 

Caterpillar Class      -   97.33% 
Butterfly Class         -   93.64% 
Firefly Class          -   99.44% 
Dragonfly Class        -   97.33% 
 
Congratulations to Firefly Class for 
having the best attendance figures this 
week. 

Christmas Dinner 

If your child would like the school 
Christmas Dinner on the 15th December, 
please book by the 1st December on 
School Money. This is to give the cook 
chance to order in enough supplies. 

Water Bottles 

Please remember that only water 
should be in the bottle’s children have 
in the classroom. Children can have a 
separate bottle containing squash for 
their lunch. 

Sickness 

If you child has sickness and or diarrhea, 
children must be clear from sickness and 
or diarrhea for 48hrs before they return 
to school. 
Please contact the office or leave a 
message every day your child is off sick. 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 

5th December - Dragonfly Class Trip to Duxford 
11th December – KS1 Nativity 2.30pm  
12th December – KS1 Nativity 9.15am 
13th December – Whole school trip to Hippodrome Gt Yarmouth 
15th December – Christmas Jumper/Dinner Day  
20th December – 2.30pm Christmas Church Service – All welcome 
20th December – Last day of Term 
4th January 2024 – Children return to school 

Payment Reminders 

 
Duxford – Dragonfly Class - £6 by Friday 24th November 
Hippodrome Circus – Whole School - £11 by Friday 24th November 
Residential – Dragonfly Class - £26 by 30th November 
 
If your child requires a school packed lunch for any of the trips. 
Please book through School Money ASAP. 
 
Those doing Netball and Guitars, this should all be paid. 
 
Please can all dinners be paid for by 20th December, thank you.  

Book Sale Next Week 

 
We are holding a book sale, this has been very popular in the past 
with some fantastic books at a great price, payment will all be online 
via a QR code so no cash will be taken. 
 
Tuesday 28th November 3.20 – 4.15pm 
Wednesday 29th November 3.20 – 4.15pm 
Thursday 30th November 3.20 – 4.15pm 
Friday 1st December 8.30 – 9.15am 
 
There is also a chance to win some vouchers to purchase some 
books in the sale. 
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School Day 

Just a reminder that the School Day 
starts at 8.50am, the gates open at 
8.45am. 
 
Children should be at school ready to 
learn for 8.50am. 

Christmas Tree 

Thank you to Swaffham Christmas Trees 
for the donation of the School tree. 

Parking 

There has been an increasing number of 
parents parking in the staff carpark, 
please only park in the carpark if you 
have been given permission by Mrs 
Disney. 
 
We have taxi’s that collect children and 
they are struggling to get in. 

Vacancies at Parkers & Caston School 

 
We currently have a vacancy at Parker’s for a full-time SEN teaching 
assistant. 
 
At Caston we currently have vacancies for a part-time breakfast club 
lead, part-time teaching assistant, part-time lunch midday 
supervising assistant and also a full-time SEN teaching assistant.  
 
If you are interested in finding out more about the roles please take 
a look on the DNEAT website, our Facebook page or contact the 
school office. 
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